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Monday 13th January 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to invite you to a workshop for Nursery and Reception parents on supporting early 

reading and phonics. It will take place on Wednesday 12th February 2020, 3-4pm in the hall. The 

workshop will be a great opportunity for you to understand more about how we teach reading and 

phonics at school. It is also a chance for you to learn games and strategies to support your child with 

their reading at home in order to make it a fun and exciting shared experience for you both.   

On the 12th February please go straight to the main reception and sign in there. Your child will stay 

down in the Reception classrooms where there will be a creche provided. If you have other children 

who need this provision, our staff will take them down from the hall. Staff will bring your child or 

children up to you at the end of the workshop. Please complete the slip below if you require your child 

or children to go to the creche and return it by Wednesday 4th February 2020.  

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.   

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Mrs Pile and Mrs Marsh 

 

 

I require use of the creche during the phonics workshop on Wednesday 12th February 2020.  

 

I have ________ child/children.  

They are _________________________________________ years old.  

 

Please return to school by Wednesday 4th February 2020.  

Many thanks 
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